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The COVID-19 Response Task Force is currently monitoring 41 positive 

cases, including residential and commuter students, faculty, and staff.  The 

total number of current cases represents less than 1 percent of the entire 

campus community. Ongoing testing is provided by the Student Health and 

Counseling Center in conjunction with the State’s Sentinel Testing Initiative.   

Please continue to comply with safety measures in place to help minimize 
the spread of COVID-19, per the CDC (Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention), as follows: 
 

 Wear a face covering/mask over the nose and mouth;  

 Wash or sanitize your hands and shared surfaces; 

 Monitor your health daily using GuideSafe; 

 Practice physical distancing; 

 Remain home if you feel sick, and/or have been in direct contact with 
an individual that has tested positive for COVID-19, and/or you yourself 
have tested positive. 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html

